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Republic of the Philippines
Bepartment of Education

Region IV-A
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF QUEZON PROVINCE

DIVISION ADVISORY NO. ((f ,s. 2021
May 27, 2021

In reference to the request of the Philippine Guidance and Counseling Association (PGCA) -
Quezon Chapter dated May 20, 2021, to disseminate information regarding their project
to provide psychosocial support free for teachers, this Advisory is issued for the
information of all the Public Schools District Supervisors, Public Elementary
and Secondary School Heads, Teaching and Non-Teaching Personnel
and all others concerned.

FREE PSYCHOSOCIAL SUPPORT FOR TEACHERS OF THE PHILIPPINE GUIDANCE AND
COUNSELING ASSOCIATION (PGCA) - QUEZON CHAPTER

The Philippine Guidance and Counseling Association (PGCA) - Quezon Chapter, a
community-based organization supported by the PGCA National Office is extending its service for free
to provide psychosocial support for teachers who may have experienced mental difficulty in this time of
pandemic and other uncertainties. The activity aims to ensure sound mental health in the academic
community. Interested personnel are hereby advised to see the attached document for reference on
the necessary information.

Availment of the said service should be voluntary, and related cost which may be incurred by
the participants shall be on personal expense or sourced from a legitimate local government unit
donor. Participants are also reminded to strictly observe Time-On-Task Policy, and strict
compliance to No Disruption of Classes Policy of the Department as stipulated in DepEd Order
No. 09, s. 2005,

Please be guided accordingly.
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o Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
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May 20, 2021

ELIAS A. ALICAYA, JR. EdD

Assistant Schools Division Supenniendem
Officer-in-Charge

OfYice of the Schools Division Superintendent
Pagbilao, Quezon

Dear Dr. Alicayvu

Greetings of Peace!

The Philippine Guidance and Counseling Association (PGCA)- Quezon Chapter, a community
based organization supported by the Philippine Guidance and Counscling Association, Inc.
(PGCA) National Office, an accredited orgamization of the Professional Regulaton
Commission, is consistently extending service 10 our province especially in maintaining mental
health during this time of pandemic and other uncertainties

PGCA-Queson Chapier proposes a projeot which aims to make psychosocial support available
for free for teachers in our locality, to assist our dear teachers who may expenience difficulty n
cOPInE T aOTSTmE TronrTewwork structure, modality and other personal circumstances, and
to help ensure that a sound mental heaith in the acadermic community 1s everywhere with the
support of the members of our organization

In this regard, we would like to ask your good office to make this aspiration a reality by
endorsing our project i your diviston. Teachers who would like 1o seek psychosocial support
can reach/message us via our FH page PGCA Quezon Chapter This project will rus (o three
months which will start once this proposal 1s approved

Thank you very much In anticipation of your positive response and support to make this
endeavor a success More power Lo your oflice
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